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Communications

Firan Corporation, Oakville, Ontario, supplied equipment as a
sub-contract to Raytheon Corporation of the United States .
During the emergency phase of the reconstruction, Raytheon had
prime responsibility to restore Kuwait's airport communications
systems .

Mitel Corporation, Kanata, Ontario, obtained orders for some 55
private branch exchanges (PBXs) for a number of hotels and
government facilities in Kuwait .

DGB -- a subsidiary of SUC -- Montreal, Quebec, installed a
spectrum management system in Kuwait in 1989 . The company
recently submitted a proposal to replace that system .

Miscellaneous

Canadian Airlines International Ltd ., Calgary, is training pilots
in Toronto for Kuwaiti Airway under a contract agreed this past
summer. The contract also calls for Canadian to provide the
Kuwaiti firm with a maintenance crew of 13 Canadians currently
supplying engineering assistance over a six-month period on the
Airbus A310-300 .

McCain Foods, Florenceville, New Brunswick, is supplying frozen
food products to Kuwait .

Chart Industries, Pickering, Ontario, supplied collision repair
equipment to the Alghanim trading organization, agents and
representatives for all General Motors products in Kuwait .

Western Star Trucks, Kelowna, British Columbia, received a
contract in July for 47 oil field trucks to be delivered to an
oil company in Kuwait by the end of January, 1992 .

And Canedcom, Toronto, Ontario, has been contracted for a three-
month period by the public authority for applied education and
training in Kuwait . Eight Canadians are rewriting job
descriptions, developing operational policies and procedures
manuals, and restructuring teaching schedules and administrative
programs for the Kuwaiti authority .


